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Mandatory Food Protection Manager Certification for Persons in Charge

Recommended Solution: The Conference recommends...:

that a letter be sent to FDA recommending modification to the next edition of the FDA Food Code, so as to

1) Require that the Person in Charge, as currently defined in the 2009 Food Code, possess certification by a food protection manager certification program that is recognized under 2009 Food Code section 2-102.20.

2) Require that the Person in Charge also possess and be capable of demonstrating knowledge of the key food safety principles that are identified in 2009 Food Code Paragraph 2-102.11(C))

3) Eliminate the recognition of the achievement of full compliance with the Food Code during a single inspection as a suitable alternative to the requirements recommended in items 1) and 2), above.
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